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Greg Placone and Wes Lambert 
Named Partners at Hudson Lambert Parrott Walker, LLC 

 
Greenville, SC (December 28, 2021) – Hudson Lambert Parrott Walker, LLC (HLPW) is pleased 
to announce that Greg Placone and Wes Lambert have been named Partners effective January 1, 
2022. Greg and Wes are full-time construction lawyers based in the firm’s Greenville, South 
Carolina office.  

Greg is a recognized litigator who represents clients in federal government contract disputes as 
well as complex construction litigation, including scheduling and delay claims. Greg has 
considerable experience representing clients in federal government contracting, construction 
defect, construction scheduling and delay, and unfair trade practices litigation in state and federal 
courts throughout the Southeast. Greg is licensed in South Carolina and Florida and obtained his 
Juris Doctor from Tulane Law School in 2011.  

Wes is an experienced litigator who represents general contractors, owners, developers, 
subcontractors and suppliers in complex construction litigation and transactions. Wes regularly 
represents clients in connection with prime and subcontract contract negotiations, claims 
management and construction payment disputes and scheduling and delay claims.  Wes is licensed 
in South Carolina and North Carolina and obtained his Juris Doctor, magna cum laude, from the 
University of South Carolina School of Law.  

Hudson Lambert Parrott Walker, LLC is one of the Top 50 Construction Law Firms in America 
as ranked by Construction Executive and provides full-service construction legal representation 
from its offices in Atlanta, Georgia and Greenville, South Carolina. 

Greenville, South Carolina office is located at 201 W. McBee Ave., Suite 450, Greenville, SC 
29601 and the responsible attorney is N. Ward Lambert. For additional information, visit 
www.hlpwlaw.com or call 864-235-5535 


